



Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary Missouri Public Service Commission 200 Madison Street Suite 500 Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Legacy Long Distance International, Inc.

Notice of Detariffing

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

Pursuant to SB651, enacted March 20, 2014, please accept this letter as notice that Legacy Long Distance International, Inc. is electing to be exempt from the requirement to maintain a retail tariff on file with the Commission and is withdrawing in whole its Interexchange Telecommunications Tariff P.S.C. MO Tariff No. 1, effective June 28, 2016.

The Company will make a Price List available on its website outlining the terms, conditions and rates associated with the services offered by the Company. The hyperlink to the website where the Price List is posted for public inspection is as follows:

http://tariffs.net/select_client_docs.asp?comp=47

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or via email to swarren@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/Sharon R. Warren

Sharon R. Warren Consultant to Legacy Long Distance International, Inc.

cc: Rafael Quinto (Via Email) - Legacy

Office of Public Counsel

file: Legacy - Missouri - Other

tms: MOx1601

Enclosures SW/mp